
Updated November 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CITIZENSHIP AT BAYSGARTH 
 

 

 
We are looking for an enthusiastic and dedicated Teacher of Citizenship / PSHE to join 
our newly created ICE (Identity, Culture and Ethics) team from September 2019.  We 
hope to appoint someone who is willing to go the extra mile to inspire and support our 
learners on their life long journey from interacting and enriching their own lives as well 
as those around them, to instilling in them a sense of PRIDE (Positivity, Respect, 
Independence, Determination and Excellence) in everything they do.   
  
The department is well resourced at KS3 (Year 7 & 8) and we ensure that our curriculum 
exposes students to a variety of experiences (both in and outside school), as well as the 
knowledge and skills that are needed for later life.  We have plans to develop these 
experiences further over the next 12 months.  At KS4 (Year 9-11) we are currently 
offering AQA GCSE Citizenship and have high expectations from our first cohort this 
year.  In the last eight months we have achieved the Humber Gold Standard for Careers 
provision and we are working towards the SMSC Quality Mark.  It is an extremely 
exciting time to join the school as Citizenship / PSHE has previously been taught as 
drop-down sessions, but from September 2019 the subject will be taught discreetly.   
 


